Enid Torregrosa

From: Albiona Balliu

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 1:48 PM

To: Enid Torregrosa

Subject: Clinton Square HARC application for July meeting
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Enid,

I would like to withdraw my current application for the July board meeting for the Clinton Square Revitalization project.

Thank you,

Albi Balliu

Senior Project Manager
Engineering Department
City of Key West

(305) 809-3962



